
MEMORANDUM 
TO:  Michael Scheidt, President-Tempe Firefighter’s Unit  

FROM: Human Resources 

DATE: July 1, 2024 

SUBJECT:  FY 2024/25 Market Study Implementation: Firefighter, Fire Engineer, Fire 
Captain, Emergency Medical Technician, and Emergency Paramedic 

As per your current Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the City, a market study of Fire’s 
wages was conducted and implemented effective July 1, 2024.  The new FY 2024/2025 rates are as 
follows: 

 



 

 



 

Non-Sworn EMT annual salary will be tied to the Firefighter market increases.  

 

 

Non-Sworn Paramedic annual salary will be tied to the Firefighter market increases. 

 

 

 


